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11th June 2020 
 
Deputy Paul Donnelly 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
PQ ref: 7066/20** To ask the Minister for Health if funding will be available for community drug teams to 
access PPE equipment and for premises redesign to allow for physical distancing and risk assessments 
                                                                                                                                                                  - Paul Donnelly” 
                               

 
Dear Deputy Donnelly, 
 
The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the above 
Parliamentary Question, which you submitted to the Minister for response. 
 
PPE has been and is continued to be sourced by HSE for the supply of all HSE funded services responding to 
incidence and prevention of Covid-19.  This includes masks to all relevant staff of HSE or funded providers.   
 
The sourcing and supply of PPE for non-HSE funded services is the responsibility of the relevant provider. 
 
I trust this information is of assistance to you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
________________________ 
David Walsh, 
National Director, 
Community Operations 

 
 
 
 
 


